
Secretary’s 
Christmas Challenge

OCTOBER

20
Next Committee 
Meeting

The demonstration season has now come to an end but the 
Secretary’s challenge will continue. The next challenge will be to 
create a Christmas scene in a medium of your choice. The winner 
will be chosen by popular vote of members at the Monday and 
Wednesday Christmas parties so entries in by Monday the 
5th December at the latest. Sign your artworks on the back.
Usual rules apply. There is a £10 cash prize for the winner.

The next changeover will be on 
Thursday November 24th.
Make sure you submit your 
artworks to Kath for selection no 
later than Monday Nov 21st (Wed 
23rd for those who attend Wed 
workshops). This is the first 
selection by the new management 
at the King Bill.

Tickets ONLY £1 each available at 
workshops and demos

Top quality, 100% cotton watercolour paper, perfect 
for scrubbing and scumbling! A natural-white paper 
for all wet-painting techniques. 
Masking fluids or masking tape can be used and 
removed residue-free, while wet colours can be easily 
corrected or taken off.
Expressions Watercolour is acid free, light-resistant 
and features extreme longevity.
Size 24 x 30cm. RRP £14.40

2022 saw the return of the ‘Haworth Art Gallery Open’ 
following a hiatus of two years due to the pandemic. The 
Open has been a long-standing part of the 
exhibition calendar which showcases the talents of local 
and regional artists. Artists are invited to submit two 
works each from mixed disciplines including painting, 
illustration, drawing, printmaking, sculpture,
ceramics, textiles, and photography 
and BAC member Bill Usher picked 
up a Commended award for his 
Rochdale Canal, Manchester work. 
Well done Bill!

The November draw is 
for a Hahnemuhle
watercolour drawing 
block NOT
RRP £14.40 

of the
RAFFLE

MONTH

In partnership with our 
sponsors Ken Bromley Art Supplies 
we will be offering a draw each month of art 
materials. To give all members a chance to 
enter, tickets will be sold at Monday, 
Wednesday, and Thursday workshops and 
demos during the demo season. 
From October until March the draw will be on 
the last workshop of the month.

King Bill 
Changeover

The winner of the October Challenge at the last demo of the 
year was Aline Watson 
and here’s her winning 
entry. Unfortunately 
the booked artist, 
Lynn Kirkley, was 
unable to attend 
and Debra Jones 
stood in at the 
last minute and 
did an excellent 
demonstration 
of watercolour 
techniques. 
The winner 
was chosen 
by Debra, 
well done 
Aline!

We are booked in for the Christmas Exhibition 
at the Community Gallery in Eccles. If you want 
to exhibit your paintings there you need to 
message me to reserve  a space. It is from the 
15th November to the 7th January. If required, I 
can collect your paintings to exhibit on 
Monday 14th November from the club. It costs 
£10 for a panel which could hold 3 or 4 
paintings, depending on size. There is no 
commission charged. You must also be available 
to help man the 
exhibition on one or 
more of the Saturdays 
of the exhibition. A rota 
will be arranged when I 
know who is taking 
part. It has been going for 
many years and quite a 
surprising number of 
paintings and art 
works are sold 
regularly from there.
Hope to hear from 
you.

Lesley
07713008505

Eccles
Exhibition

Haworth Open
Exhibition

..


